
Request to FCC change in identification / ISED Multiple Listing of 
Certification 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This application is in response to the merged Samsung Electronics by Intel Corporation. This letter 

grants authorization for representatives of Samsung Electronics to apply to the FCC for a change in 

identification and the ISED Multiple Listing of Certification as specified list below. 

 

FCC ID: PD9AX211D2 / IC : 1000M-AX211D2 

 
The device will not differ in any way from the original and the original test results continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the equipment will be marketing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dated     ____January 4, 2022___. 

 

 

By:  __________________________  _______Ms. Jenni Chun______ 

        

Title:  General Manager  

 

On behalf of: Samsung Electronics America, Inc.  

    

 


